
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon. I am calling to let you 
know how excited we are to get this new school year kicked off and to give you a little more 
information as we get ready to start back with remote learning.  
 
As you already know, Guilford County Schools has decided to begin the school year remotely. 
Beginning with the first day of school students will login to Canvas daily.  To login, students will 
need their student ID #.  Please contact the school if you do not know your child’s student ID #.  
Students will have recorded lessons daily with assignments to complete.  Students will turn in 
assignments to teachers.  Assignments will be graded and student attendance will be 
monitored by classroom teachers. 
 
We are currently finalizing schedules and hope to have those available later next week. Once 
you have your child’s homeroom teacher’s name, you can go onto our school website or 
Facebook page and sign up for an individual virtual or face to face orientation session. Those 
conferences will begin the first week of school. Each grade level will also have a virtual open 
house during the first week of school. Stay tuned for more information on that.  
 
If your child needs a device and does not still have one from last year we will have a link next 
week on our website and Facebook page for you to let us know. You can also call the front 
office. Devices will be limited, however to start the school year. If you still have a school issued 
device from last school year, you can come by the school and log into the device after 
connecting to the school network. This will allow the device to make necessary updates. This 
can be done from our school parking lot.   
 
As I mentioned in my previous message, we are committed to providing the highest quality 
education possible to each of our students here at JMS. Thank you for choosing us. I look 
forward to see you all over the next few weeks!  
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful year at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers! 
 


